
 

 

Chi Epsilon Sigma Gamma Chapter 
Board Meeting 

April 14, 2023 
Holiday Inn/Sloan Convention Center  

Bowling Green, KY  

 

President Kim Campbell called the meeting to order at 7:36 a.m. 

Present were Kim Campbell, Marie Grimes, Tami Widelski, Georganne Collins, 

Robyn Edgell, Nancy Williams, Sherry Stith, Sue Rice, Stephanie Caldwell, Ryan 

Linton, Josh Mullins, Katie Sandlin, Carol Thompson, Marilyn Hooks, Lisa 

Stevens, Donna Napier, Cristin Costello, Debra Combs, Diane Turner 

Kim did a team building activity and spoke of leadership roles then introduced 

new members. 

Sherry gave the Timothy Warren Scholarship total as $586.00.  Georganne 

motioned for the board to add $414.00 to this to make the total donation 

$1,000.00. Lisa Stevens seconded the motion. Motion carried. 

 Kim announced that the Ramada hotel in Paintsville is secured. A deposit of half 

is to be paid by October 15, 2023. The other half is due by January 15, 2024 and 

we should have dues in by then. 

Next board meeting tentatively scheduled for August 22, 2023 at the Ramada in 

Paintsville. 

We need ideas for the 2025 meeting in the central region. Marie said Jenny 

Cocanougher had used the Hilton downtown Lexington. Email any suggestions 

to Marie Grimes. 

Meeting Adjourned. 

 

Respectfully submitted,  

Nancy Williams, Secretary  


